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Comments: As a citizen of the US, living in Ohio but having often visited the Swan Valley, I OBJECT TO THE

POWDR DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL AT HOLLAND LAKE IN THE SWAN VALLEY.

The historically rustic UNDEVELOPED flavor of Holland Lake will be irreparably changed in that more people will

be drawn to the area, exactly negating the 'wilderness' designation of the Bob Marshall Wilderness and will be a

permanent change. There are plenty of these developments in more 'developed' areas where they are just one

more option for tourists, without intrinsically changing the very character of those areas, in contrast to this

development.

In addition, the very idea of "fast track" reeks of favoritism, at the very least, and corruption of officials/the Forest

Service as a whole. The Forest Service's own proposing of this project, its own wording, appears to be an

advertising of a new way to undo this Wilderness which sits adjacent to Holland Lake. Just reading the proposal

and knowing the area leads anyone to wonder what the goal is here.


